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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

 

Lower Rio Grande Public Water Works Authority 

Owner 

 

521 St. Valentine, La Mesa, NM 88044 

Address 

 

Separate sealed BIDS for the construction of the Vado Water System Improvements Project will be 

received by Martin Howell, P.E. at 3500 Sedona Hills Parkway, Las Cruces, NM 88011 until 3:00 P.M 

(Local Time), on October 5th, 2021, and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. 

 

In accordance with the guidance from public health officials, the official bid opening will be 

conducted at 3500 Sedona Hills Parkway, Las Cruces, NM 88011 at 3:00 p.m. on October 5th, 2021. 

 

In response to the COVID-19 situation, the bid opening will only be conducted via webinar and 

conference call number and will not physically be open to the public. Those interested in attending 

may do so by the webinar link or conference number below.  

 

The webinar link is:  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_NzM3ZDNkYTEtODZiMy00NTgyLWE4NWUtNDY3MTQzN2ExMmI5%40thread.v

2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222d50484b-aea4-4545-a884-

cb6d959e0dda%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22082e4fd0-2f50-45ad-aedb-92a3efaa0253%22%7d  

 

The conference call dial-in number (Audio Only) is: (505) 373-2744; 796678633# 

 

Project Description:  This project consists of the installation of approximately 50 LF of 3-inch PVC waterline 

and the installation of 6 gate valves along NM HWY 478. 

 

The Bidding Documents may be examined at the following locations: 

  
 Souder, Miller & Associates, 3500 Sedona Hills Parkway, Las Cruces, NM  88011  (575) 647-0799 

   

 

Copies of the Bidding Documents in electronic media format may be obtained at the website of the 

ENGINEER, Souder, Miller & Associates, at www.soudermiller.com, at no cost.  Bidders are responsible 

for monitoring the website referenced above for notifications of changes and addenda related to this 

project. 

 

Copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained at the office of the ENGINEER, Souder, Miller & 

Associates, 3500 Sedona Hills Parkway, Las Cruces, NM 88011, upon payment of $100.00 for each set.  

Checks for Bidding Documents shall be payable to the Owner, identified above.  Any BIDDER, upon 

returning the Bidding Documents in good and complete condition within 30 calendar days of bid 

opening, will be refunded $100.00. 
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Resident Contractor and Resident Veteran Contractor Preferences shall apply to this Project per Section 

13-1-21 NMSA 1978 (as amended). 

 

A PRE-BID MEETING will be held virtually on September 21st at 10:000 a.m. 

 

The webinar link is:  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_ODVhY2YyYzgtNmU0Yi00MzFjLTk4ZDUtYjU2NTVhNTlhZDRl%40thread.v2/0?co

ntext=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222d50484b-aea4-4545-a884-

cb6d959e0dda%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22082e4fd0-2f50-45ad-aedb-92a3efaa0253%22%7d 

 

The conference call dial-in number (Audio Only) is: (505) 373-2744; 453183146# 

 


